
Dear Members 
 

We didn’t know it at the time, but on this day in 1973 our lives were to change forever!  The 
first mobile phone call was made in the USA from Manhattan to New Jersey.  How many of 
us could truthfully live without our mobiles today?  Talking of mobiles … 
 

CLUBRIGHT APP 
We’ve had a lot of great feedback regarding the Clubright App … mostly!  Sorry to those who 
are still having problems - we are trying to rectify these difficulties! 

 For those of you who haven’t already done so, please could you ‘verify’ your 
account.  

 If you have not set up a Direct Debit for your Membership, or if no Direct Debit was 
taken from your account this month, (or if you haven’t paid by cash/ card) please 
contact us immediately to pay your outstanding Membership Fee over the phone or 
in person - thank you! 

 Lots of children have not been added to a Parent Account.  If you would like them to 
continue using the club, please add them on Clubright (on ‘My Profile’ (same page as 
your profile picture)  - Right Hand Side ‘Add another Member/Child’). 

 A polite reminder that in the unlikely event that you would like to cancel your 
Membership, we ask for 4 weeks’ notice. 

Please get in touch with us if you are having any problems with the new App … it’s not 
perfect!  Here are the links -   
  
Existing Members app.clubright.co.uk/MemberArea/AppRedirect  
New Members please use the link imbercourtsportsclub.clubright.co.uk/register 
 

QUIZ NIGHT - Thursday 25th April at 7.15pm for 7.30pm start 
Please note this is a THURSDAY.  £1 entrance fee (payable on the night).  Ground Floor of 
the Club.  Come on your own to join a team, or bring family, friends, or some work 
colleagues (up to 8 people)!  Please book a table through the office 0208 398 1267 - there is 
no charge for booking a table - it just helps us to know expected number of quizzers!    
 

BOOKS 
The children’s books in the Café area are for any children to enjoy, whilst at Imber.  Please 
leave them on the shelf when you have finished with them, (donations of any children’s 
books are welcome - thank you!).  Sorry, but please note that we don’t check them as to 
suitability for the reader!  It’s your responsibility to determine if it’s appropriate.   
Any adult fiction books would be welcome on a ‘take-one, leave-one’ type system - thank 

you! … please check if it’s appropriate for you!  😊 
 

Last games of the season for Football and Rugby -  
FOOTBALL 
Sutton Common Rovers v Met Police - Saturday 6th April - KO 3.00pm (Away) 
 

RUGBY 
Old Emanuel v Met Police - Saturday 6th April - (Away) 
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